Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

NOTICE

The undersigned is to convey that the Vice-Chancellor desires to meet all
faculty members including Patha-Bhavana and Siksha-Satra on 3t June,
2019 at 4:00 pm at the Conference Hall of Bangladesh Bhavana of the
University.

All concerned are requested to attend the said meeting.

Memo No. REG/Notice/93/ 894G Regis \g?&?n.g)
Date: 11.05.2019 Visva-Bharati
To:

1. All Adhyakshas of Bhavanas / Vibhagas including Patha-Bhavana and
Siksha-Satra

2. All Heads and Faculty members of Academic Departments / Centres

Copy to:

Professor-in-Charge, Bangladesh Bhavana

Faculty-in-Charge, Security

Deputy Registrar & C.S. to Vice-Chancellor

AR (Meetings) : With a request to arrange Tea, Snacks and Water

P.A. to Registrar

University Webmaster: With a request to upload it in the University Website
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